
 

 

Newsletter:  02 35 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
We are looking forward to welcoming the new reception 
children next week, who will be spending the morning in 
Class Bray on Wednesday. 

Judging will take place in school on Monday morning for 
the children’s entries for the Beautiful Bratton competition. 
Good luck to all the children who have entered. 

A huge well done to Melissa and the PTA team who 
organised a wonderful Summer Fayre. The stalls were very 
busy and the prince, princess and attendants all looked 
fabulous.  

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Day who are expecting a 
baby in December. 

Holiday club 

We still have places to fill to be able to run our 
holiday club in the summer holidays. If you would like 
to book a place, please let us know asap.  

School council message 

This year school council are proud to be hosting 
Bratton’s Got Talent, this will give the children an 
amazing opportunity to show off their talent to a 
group of judges. The auditions will be starting on the 
4th July and judged by school council. If you would 
like to enter please signup from Monday. The acts will 
go through an elimination process and the best acts 
will perform in front of parents and friends in the live 
show on Friday 15th July. 

Notices 

Cricket Club Tuesdays with Mr Anderson for Yrs 4,5,& 6 
3.15pm-4.15pm.  

Lost  Kylah MacBryde has lost her school cardigan and 
Corey Shattock has lost his named fleece,  please check to 
see if your child has taken it home by mistake. 

Race for Life Please send in any sponsorship money you 
have collected by Friday 1st July. 

 
 
 

Certificates 
 

In our assembly this week certificates were 
awarded to:  

Bella Spears, Rosa Williams, Ziggy Robinson, 
Rian Bawden, Emy Surman, Jake Greening, 
Tichy Sanders, Mia Surman-Jordan, Hannah 

Bale and Kayla MacBryde 

  

Happy Birthday! 

 
Ruby Fisher 

Enterprise project. 
Class Torridge are starting their enterprise 
project.  
On Monday 27th the children can wear office 
wear. They will be presenting their initial 
ideas to Melissa Sloman and Louise Hughes of 
the PTA who will decide if the groups have 
enterprise ideas worthy of a £5 loan from the 
PTA. 
We will let parents know when our projects 
ideas will be on sale! 
Donations of the following would be much 
appreciated plain yoghurt pots, tins (cleaned 
baked beans) and stone/pebbles for painting. 
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Hakeford Woods Forest School CIC 
Forest School Saturday Club. Animal tracking, bug hunting, crafts, den building, tree climbing, fire building, campfire 
cooking and much more. 
We have 2 more Forest School Saturday Club sessions before the Summer holidays at our private woodland site only 
10 minutes from Barnstaple. Saturday 25th June 10am—3pm. Age 5-12 £20 per day. 
Holiday Club sessions Monday 25th and Wednesday 27th July, Tuesday 2nd, Wednesday 3rd and Friday 5th Au-
gust and Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th August. Ages 5-12 £20 per day 
Places can be booked through Bookwhen 
Contact us through Facebook, our main website or by email: hakefordwoods@gmail.com 

Barnstaple Library 
This year’s Summer Reading challenge, the Big friendly Read will be launched on Saturday 16 th July in all libraries 
nationally. 
Here at Barnstaple Library we have an amazing day full of children’s activities to really get the challenge off the 
ground.   
This summer’s events shall follow the theme of Roald Dahl and will include Fun Science Workshops, Writing Work-
shop with children’s author Claire Barker, A Play in a day Drama Workshop and many more. 
All  events shall be advertised and available to book as from Friday 1st July, they will  be advertised on Barnstaple 
Libraries website and Facebook Page as well as here in the library itself.    

Our P.T.A  

 

Club 59 Winner: This week’s lucky winner was Jo Dunbavin winning £21.50 with lucky number 47. Congratulations! 

Volunteers Needed!: The PTA have been invited to have fundraising stalls at both the Bratton Festival on the 
afternoons of Saturday 2nd July and at BratFest down at the Sports Club on Saturday 9th July. We would be very 
grateful indeed to any kind people who could give an hour or two on either of those dates to man a stall for us. 
Please contact Melissa if you can help. Thank you very much. 

Bags for Schools 
These will be given out soon and be collected on Monday 11th July. 

 

 

 

We are always looking for more people to get involved in the PTA 

 so please contact either  

Melissa on melissasloman1@gmail.com or mobile 07958800614 or 

Frances on 01598 711815 or 07751454906  

if you could help in any way. 

mailto:melissasloman1@gmail.com


 

 

 

SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB 

     

Pre-School will be running a Summer Holiday Club between  

26
th

 July and 19
th

 August 2016 for children aged   2 – 8 years 

Spaces are limited so please book early!! 

Tuesday–Friday with fun-filled activities over 4 weeks on the following themes:- 

 

          Beach                       Pirates                     Olympics                                     Rainforest 

                                Run by qualified (DBS approved), friendly and experienced staff 

For further information or to book a place and discuss hours,  please contact Annie at the setting                          

Email:  preschoolbf@gmail.com       

Fawn Lodge, Station Road, Bratton Fleming, Barnstaple, N. Devon EX31 4SB   

Tel:  01598 710019 or 07855878166 

                                    Ofsted Re. No. EY422560    Company Reg. No. 7205614 

PRE-SCHOOL 

This week the rising 5’s have been working on activities to support their maths, phonics and writing their own 
names.  Even though the weather has been unsettled again, we have still managed to enjoy time outside with the 
wheeled toys as well as developing our skills with the bats and balls.  Alongside this, the children are creating 
their own crowns and tiaras ready for the village festival on Saturday 2nd July, when we hope the sun shows 
itself for our parade through the village, which all children are invited to join us for. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr olds 
can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding for 2yr olds. 
For further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019 or email us at:
-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 

We had new crayons and stickers as our craft, Big Pig on a Dig was our 'strange' story at the end of the ses-
sion.  Parents were also given out letters for our summer trip with Pre-School on 20th July so if you need one just 
let me know. Summer will be our craft topic for the next few weeks in the hope the sun shines for us soon!! 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers 
from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further informa-
tion, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 

BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB - Saturday 9th July BRATFEST from 1pm * Real Ales * Ciders 
* Bouncy Castle * Games and Stalls * BBQ *  LIVE MUSIC from 2.30pm till late with Josh Burrell, Charley 
Charlesworth, The Exmoor Doo Dah Band, The Flamin Ratrods and Soulcraft  FREE ADMISSION ALL WELCOME 
for further information or if you wish to have a stall for the afternoon please contact Andrew on 07807281232 

FOOTBALL every Monday at the Bratton Fleming Sports Club 6-7pm for children 6-11yrs old, come along and 
have some fun. For further information contact Paul Nolan 07468711239 or Annie Jones 07855878166    

PLEASE NOTE NO FOOTBALL ON THE FOLLOWING MONDAY'S  27th June, 4th July, 1st & 8th August.  

mailto:preschoolbf@gmail.com


 

 

Arlington Cross Country 2016 

 

Well done to all the children who took part in the Arlington Cross Country Competition yesterday. Al-
though it was warm and a very hilly course, every child completed it and put in a determined perform-
ance. Overall as a school, we finished joint 2nd; the children should be very proud of themselves. A spe-
cial well done to: Aidan Barrow 1st; Jack Barrow 1st; Joe Symons 2nd; Reuben Mihai 2nd; Charlie 
Tompkins 2nd; Jake Greening 3rd. 


